ORITIA

December 1, 1965.

Mrs.

Toronto, Ontario.

FCJ:AG

Dear Sir or Madams

Re:

We thought you would like to be advised that the patients will be celebrating Christmas here at the Hospital School on December 24th, and as many of our Staff as can be spared will be off duty on December 25th to celebrate Christmas with their families.

It has been decided, therefore, that no probations will be allowed on these dates. We will probate patients up to December 23rd, and again on the 26th and subsequent days.

Should you plan on taking your child home during the Holiday Season, would you please let us know by December 15th, to avoid unnecessary confusion.

Your co-operation in this regard will be most appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Acting Superintendent

111 of 166